
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On behalf of myself and the team, we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look 
forward to seeing you back on Tuesday 4th January.  
 
Mrs K Steward, Principal 

Christmas shows 

We were fortunate enough to be able to share our 
Christmas concerts with our families this year.  
 
The children and staff did an amazing job. We really 
hope you enjoyed the performances! 
 

Times table Rock star champions 

This term, year 4, 5 and 6 pupils competed in a Times 
Tables Rock Stars competition – Rock Wrangle! We 
were in competition with not only the other pupils in 
the year group but also pupils at the other OAT pri-
mary schools! The pupils did extremely well and alt-
hough no pupils from OSPA 
won against the other 
schools, we definitely had 
some winners within school! 
Robert Baboi, Altaf Hussain 
and Apisan Rameshkumar 
were the winners out of 
their year group for scoring 
the highest amount of cor-
rect answers. Well done!  

MERRY  
CHRISTMAS 

New Admin Assistant with Responsibility  
for Attendance 
 
Please welcome our 
new administration 
assistant, Mrs Unwin.  
She will be responsi-
ble for attendance so 
please ensure that 
Mrs Unwin is kept up 
to date if for any 
reason your child is 
not in school.  She 
can be contacted on 
01472 231659, op-
tion 1. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Too many cute pictures to choose from!  We raised 

£191.90 for Save The Children.  



Term dates 2021-2022 
17.12.21 School closes for the Christmas break 
Bank Holidays – Mon 27 Dec, Tue 28 Dec, Mon 3 Jan 
2022 
04.01.22 School opens after the Christmas 
break 
11.02.22 School closes for half term 
21.02.22 School opens after half term 
01.04.22 School closes for Easter break 
Bank Holidays – Fri 15 April, Mon 18 April 
19.04.22 School opens after Easter break 
27.05.22 School closes for half term 
Bank Holidays –  Mon 2 May, Thurs 2nd June, Fri 3rd 
June 
06.06.22 School opens after half term 
22.07.22 School closes for the Summer break 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We raised £383.96 for Comic Relief! 

 
 
 

Gander Farm 
Year 3 loved their trip to Gander Farm to learn all 
about climate and how it affects farming. They en-
joyed digging for worms, identifying different crops 
and listening to the wonderful sounds of the country-
side. 

ICT suite now in use 
 
It has been great to see our brand new ICT suite back 
in full use this half term! Children from all year 
groups have been refining their computing skills in 
lessons on coding, programming and problem solv-
ing. The children absolutely love the new work space 
which also incorporates our new library.  

Together for childhood (NSPCC) 
Together for Childhood offers services and sup-
port to parents and families, helping them un-
derstand and support the children in their care.  
 
On 25th January 2022 we are having a coffee 
morning for parents and friends at 9am -11am. 
The School Nurse, a lady from the Benefits      
Service and our Together for Childhood ladies 
are coming to offer advice around sleep routines, 
healthy eating, head lice, behaviour support in 
the home, poor mental health or anxiety and any 
money problems you may need help with.     
If you would like to hear more about this event, 
please contact Mrs Allington.  


